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The Parole Board Queensland (the Board) has a significant backlog in parole applications. 
 

The Board recently welcomed additional funding to: 
 

• extend a fourth operating team that commenced in April 2021 until 30 June 2022; and 
• implement a fifth operating team from October 2021 until 30 June 2022. 

 
The Board will continue to do everything that it can to decide parole applications as quickly as 
possible. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:ParoleBoardQLD@pbq.qld.gov.au
mailto:ParoleBoardQLD@pbq.qld.gov.au

